
GSSRA Special Meeting (7/31/2024) 

Pursuant to a special meeting of the Grand Strand Soccer Referee Association at 7pm 
on July 31, 2024, a removal vote was requested following approximately 40 minutes of 
group discussion on a Zoom call. The member at issue was allowed to address the 
board to state his case to remain with the Association & all members were present.

Board President Stu Schulman abstained and the vote was 4-1 in favor of expulsion. 
According to the Association By-Laws, Gary Smith is therefore removed as a member of 
the GSSRA board.


